
 

Important Days of the Week... 

Reception P.E is on a Wednesday    

morning. Please make sure your child 

comes into school dressed in their PE kit 

and appropriate footwear. Please remove 

any earrings/jewellery. 

 

Reading books will be changed on Friday. 

 

Homework will be given out on Friday and 

is due in the following Wednesday. 

 

We offer bagels every morning. The chil-

dren have the option of having fruit and 

milk daily.    

Reception Spring Curriculum.    

Our topic this half term will be  

focusing on Space.  

 

In Literacy we will be reading the 

books; Astro Girl, Look Up and How 

to Catch a Star.  

 

In PE we will be focusing on    

Gymnastics. 

 

In PSHE we will focus on Dreams 

and Goals.   

 

In Phonics we will be moving onto 

Phase 3.  

 

In Maths we will be looking at 

numbers to 10, measuring and   

patterns.   

Reminders 

Please ensure that your child brings to 

school: 

 Labelled water bottle 

 Book bag (everyday) 

 Spare clothes to be kept on their 

pegs. (In a labelled bag) 

 Appropriate coat  

 Wellies (In a labelled bag) 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, 

water bottles and  lunchboxes are clearly 

labelled with their full name.as things 

can get mixed up very easily. 

Important Dates:  

 

See Parent notice-boards / class  

dojo / whole school newsletter  

Please feel free to come and see 

us, or contact us via class dojo. 

Miss Mistry and Miss Cart-

wright.  

Spring Term 

We hope everyone has had a wonderful 

Christmas and New Year.  

   The School Day 

Reception children start school at 

8.30am and leave school at 3.00pm.  

SPRING  


